
 
A great opportunity has arisen for a two Appointed Directors to help lead North Harbour 
Rugby. 

North Harbour Rugby was formed in 1985 and encompasses a geographical area that 
includes 12 rugby clubs and 18 secondary schools within the North Harbour region. 

Harbour Rugby is proud of its Purpose, “Improving Lives, Through Rugby”.  The Union also 
aspires to achieve the following Vision- Growing People, Connected Community, Harbour 
Rugby:  A Community Driven Provincial Union. 

This Purpose and Vision is supported by the Harbour Way: 

• Be A TEAM “Be proud of who we represent and put the team first” 
• Be CONNECTED “Connect together and with our Community” 
• Be ABOUT PEOPLE “Value our people and help others reach their goal” 
• Be THE EXAMPLE “Lead with Integrity and do what we say we are going to do” 
 

The purpose of the North Harbour Board is to establish and monitor the strategic direction 
and performance of the Union on behalf of its stakeholders. 
 
The Union need leaders who are passionate about Rugby and will drive the Harbour Way in 
our community.  
 
Due to the current composition, the Board is looking to improve its diversity.  
 
The following attributes would also be advantageous: 
 

• High level of accounting experience 
• Corporate business leadership experience 
• Previous Governance experience in multiple industries 

 
All applications should include a Curriculum Vitae and appropriate covering letter.  Please 
forward all applications confidentially to the attention of: 
 
David Gibson, General Manager, North Harbour Rugby Union, P.O. Box 300-492, North 
Harbour, 0752 or email david@harbourrugby.co.nz.   
 
Applications close 5pm Wednesday 26th February.   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

POSITION:  APPOINTED DIRECTORS 
 


